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Pupils of 
the week 

Lilliarna Neary 

Demi Caveney 

Lincoln Clemmit 

Robert Clemmit 

Louie Langan 

Jayden               

Forster-Conlon 

Jemma Marsay 

Gracie Chipchase 

Hannah Adams 

 

 

Home                  

discussion    

questions                   

Stan asked…

Would you       

rather be a king 

or queen with no 

friends, or live in 

a house where 

no-one has their 

own room but 

everyone gets 

along?  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Please remember: Children return to school on Tuesday 8th June! 

We have had another great half term! The work that has been produced from   

Nursery to Year Six has been superb. Adults and children have worked their socks 

off and families have continued to offer their support. What a wonderful school family 

we have. Thanks folks! You make me feel very proud every day ! Mrs Channing                                        

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to Willow Tate for being a   

superstar! She is always well behaved and has lovely table manners! 

 Celebrating Cultures Week!                                                                                

What a brilliant week we have had! Children across the 

school have been learning about different cultures around the 

world. The art work (and scrumptious food!) that has been 

created throughout the week has been stunning and the     

exhibition of children’s beautiful work in the lower hall is 

amazing. Have a look at our class blogs to see the quality  

work that has been produced this week - it’s stunning! 

Please help us to keep everyone safe!                                                                      

Please remember that we still require adults on our school site (including 

outdoors) to wear face coverings, even if they have been vaccinated.                                             

Thank you for your support and co-operation! 

New members of the Roseberry family                                                                                      

I am delighted to inform you that, following successful interviews yesterday, two new 

teachers will be joining our Roseberry family in September. Mrs Sellers will be   

teaching our Year Two class and Mrs Weyell will be sharing a Year Three Four class 

with Mrs Charlton. Both teachers are able to offer a wealth of experience, a love of 

the arts and a nurturing approach. They are very excited to be joining our family and 

we are looking forward to offering them a warm welcome! 

Farewell, Mrs Mitchell                                                                                                     

Today, Mrs Mitchell leaves our Roseberry family. I would like to offer thanks for her 

hard work and for helping children to produce amazing outcomes. I wish her luck for 

her future. I apologise for the disruption this will cause Year One and would like to       

reassure parents that I am in the process of appointing Mrs Mitchell’s replacement 

for the rest of this academic year, ready to join us on 8th June. 



How safe is your child?                                                                                                      

Do you know what your child accesses online? Do you know who their online ’friends’ are?                    

Do you have parental controls on your child’s mobile devices? 

There was a wedding in EYFS today and it was BEAUTIFUL! Pictures will be on Teams! 

                                              RAFT inflatable fun!                                                                                                                                               
We have been disappointed that, due to 

Covid restrictions, we won’t be able to have a 
sports day this year. However, RAFT has 

come to the rescue!                                                                                                          
On Wednesday 21st July, two huge           

inflatables will arrive so that we may all take 
part in a sponsored inflatable fun session. 
How exciting! More information about this 

exciting event will follow soon. 

  Act of Kindness                                                                                                                                                        
This week’s award goes to a 

number of children.               
Jemma Marsay deserves this award 
for being kind and thoughtful (thanks 
to Mia Wheldon for the nomination!). 

Oliver Thornton, Tobyn Atkin and 
Luke McGreevy also deserve this 
award for their kindness towards  
others on the playground during 
lunch time on Wednesday, which 

was a pleasure to see! 

Boogie Bounce! 

There will be a fun Boogie Bounce 
session at the WI Hall on Friday 4th 

of June 9:30am.  

The session will cost £4 and is       
suitable for children aged 6-12 

years.   

To book: //app.gymcatch.com/
provider/814 

Or send a text to 07876357840 

Global Council top tip!        

Always turn taps off properly so that we don't 

waste water!                                                                                          

Letting us know about positive Covid cases during the 

holiday                                                                                            

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 during the holiday 

and they developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in 

school, please text your child’s name to the following    

number: 07704 771352 

Mrs Channing will be able to access your message and 

make contact with children and staff who may need to     

isolate.                                                                                 

Please note that this number is for Covid reporting texts 

only. Thank you! 

Bag a bargain!                                                                           
We all know that school  

uniform can be expensive, 
especially when children 

are experiencing a growth 
spurt!                                                                                            

If your child needs uniform 
items, Mrs Maylard has lots of quality used 

uniform for sale! All items are washed, ironed and bagged so 
that they are Covid safe. To find out what Mrs Maylard has in 

her used uniform shop, please email: 
v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org 

All proceeds go into our budget for little extras for our children! 

 

                   

This week, we welcomed Demi, Liam 
and Aaron into our Roseberry family. 

They’ve already made lots of new 
friends - I’m sure they’ll be very happy!                                                    

Teams 
Please remember that we are still using Microsoft Teams as a 

method of communication and to share and     
receive homework.                                            

Teams is here to stay, so if you are struggling to 
access Teams at home, please don’t hesitate to 

ask us for help!               


